Moorlands Junior School Newsletter

8th December 2017

Blue Peter

This year we have been invited to be part of the Blue Peter Christmas Choir! Children from year 5 and 6 are going to film the episode on Thursday.

We will let you know when it will be screened as soon as we find out

Fiver Challenge

Miss Calladine's second fiver challenge fair has been another marvellous success!

We are still counting up the takings and will have the final figure next week.

Christmas Lunch

Wednesday is Christmas lunch day! Children can also bring in a Christmas hat to wear. Children on packed lunches can bring in extra treats.

Christmas Fair

Don't forget to send in any raffle prizes for our Christmas Fair which is on Friday 15th December after school.

We are all looking forward to seeing you on Friday 15th December after school for the fair.

Sale Moor Christmas Raffle

We are Sale Moor are selling raffle tickets to raise money to buy Christmas lights for Sale Moor.

Tickets are available from the website: www.wearesalemoor.co.uk

Photography Exhibition

We would like to invite you to a photography exhibition run by Mr Clark. It will take place on Monday at 3.40pm in the foyer.

Big Worker of the Week

3C Lily Flitcroft

3P Lily-Mae Finnegan

4C Amy Fitzsimons

4DK Alex Gallagher

WN Matthew Mamigonian

5GT Mia-Daisy Bennett

5L Thomas Duxbury

6C Jasmine Lyle

6G Jamie Buckley



Stars of the Week

3C Elliot Hughes

3P William Hocking

4C Merryn Taylor

4DK Ella Davidson-Wright

WN Olivier Partyka

5GT Isobel Mason

5L Leen Alsusa

6C Oscar Jellyman

6G Roan Gardner





Dates for your Diary

Monday 11th December: Whole school theatre trip

Photography Club exhibition in

the hall 3.40pm onwards

Tuesday 12th December: Year 3 children to watch

Templemoor Nativity

Wednesday 13th December: Christmas lunch (children

can wear a hat)

Thursday 14th December: Own Clothes Day (bottles)

Friday 15th December: Christmas Fair 3.30pm

Monday 18th December: Lower School Christmas Party

Tuesday 19th December: Upper School Christmas Party

Wednesday 20th December: Carol Service #1 9.30am

Thursday 21st December: Carol Service #2 9.30am

Children finish for Christmas

Christmas Carol Concert

Don't forget to send in your ticket requests for the Christmas Carol concert.

Due to restricted space, we can only offer **2 tickets** per family for **either concert**.

We appreciate that some families may like more than this. If you let the school office know, they will have a waiting list and will allocate any spare tickets.

Make and Take Night

Our annual Make and Take night last night was a resounding success!

All of the children had a wonderful time and made some fabulous Christmas crafts.

We had snow men made from rice, reindeer made from corks and even the Mexican wave!

Thank you to all the helpers who made this event so fantastic!

Christmas Arrangements at Moorlands

Our Christmas tree has arrived amid much excitement. It has become a tradition that we will let each child take part in decorating the school tree. If they would like, children may bring in <u>a</u> decoration from home. They will be given the opportunity to place this on the tree. Please <u>do not</u> send in precious family treasures.

Wednesday 13th December is Christmas lunch. All children are able to wear a Christmas hat, if they wish. Children on school dinners will have Christmas dinner with all the trimmings! Children who are on packed lunch are allowed to bring in extra treats that day and we will all have cheery Christmas music to accompany our lunches!

The lower school Christmas party is on the afternoon of Monday 18th December. Children should bring their party clothes to school in a named plastic carrier bag. They will be given time to get changed after lunch.

The upper school Christmas party is on the afternoon of 19th December, the same arrangements will apply.

Due to the popularity of our Christmas Carol Service, we will be holding two services on the morning of 20th and 21st December at 9.30am. We will be allocating tickets for these performances (2 per family to attend **one** of the performances).

Our Christmas postal service has started. Children can post their cards in the postbox located in the library and they will be delivered by our year six elves! Please make sure the envelopes are clearly labelled with the child's name and class.

School Website

Do we have any videographers or photographers out there??

We are currently updating our school website and would like to put together a short promotional video along with some photographs. If you or any contacts you have would be able to help, we would love to hear from you.